Mary,

I am not quite sure to whom this should be addressed. I assume it should go to you. Feel free to forward to the appropriate nomination entity.

Just a quick note....

I recommend strongly that Don Van Pelt be appointed to the Task Force for the following reasons:

- He is an outstanding member of the Agricultural Community.
- Don is not an employee of the county which will balance out the task force with a civilian.
- Well understands the product and production.
- Has a great understanding in relation to Hydrology: Wells, Aquafors, and Watersheds.
- It is Important to have someone who has been faced with the concerns and how to mediate as necessary.
- Takes an active interest in the monthly ERTH meetings and has a working relationship with many of the folks in the room so to speak.

I hope your staff and/or entity will bring him. He will be a great resource as outlined above.

If you have any questions feel free to call and/or email me at 415-691-9909. thanks,

Randy Wilk